Bulletin #2025-19

MUNICIPAL AND NORTHERN RELATIONS

Important Notice to Chief Administrative Officers

2025 Tax Statements FAQ

Taxpayers in several municipalities may experience significant changes to their property taxes due to factors that are beyond the control of municipalities. These include changes in education related taxes, provincial credits and rebates, and impacts due to Reassessment 2025.

Municipal and Northern Relations is aware of the high number of complaints that municipalities receive to explain changes on the tax statements. To help municipalities with the communication, department has prepared the attached FAQ to respond to queries related to the total tax bill.

As the government that is responsible for municipal property taxes, municipalities are encouraged to keep engaging with residents for changes in that part of the statement.

If you have additional questions about tax statements, please contact mmas@gov.mb.ca, or phone 204-945-2572.

Department of Municipal and Northern Relations 508 – 800 Portage Avenue, Winnipeg MB R3G 0N4